
Dear Chair Barker, 
 
As a owner of a business (Car Dealership) that employees over 70 people this leglislation combined with 
all the other recent increases in my property taxes due to bond measures, the privilege tax that only 
affects our industry and has caused a drop in sales, increased other federal and state taxes, minimum 
wage, sick leave, gas taxes, cost for other services like security that have doubled due to minimum 
wages, etc......This is not something that should be shoved on the backs of small businesses. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Bess Wills 
850 SE Arrow Creek Ln 
Gresham, OR 97080 
brw555@aol.com 
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